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  TV ANNOUNCEMENT (4/07/16) 

  Submitted by admin on 04.07.2016 
  
Batangas Breeders Club of FIGBA & NFGB Foundation together with KAAGPAS, PCPP and BAI banded together
to help backyard raisers in the province of Batangas to prevent further mortalities of chicken due to Newcastle
Disease (NCD) outbreak. 

The FREE NCD Vaccination Outreach will be done simultaneously on April 29, 2016, Friday, from 8 am to 11 am at
the four vaccination centers at Malvar Cockpit, Natu Cockpit in Rosario, Balagtas Cockpit in Batangas City and at
Lemery Cockpit in Lemery Batangas.

Raisers of backyard chickens, pigeons and other poultry are encouraged to bring their animals in these vaccination
centers, especially if they have not received NCD vaccinations in the last two months. Veterinarians from the
Philippine College of Poultry Practitioners and government agencies will be there for consultations. 

For further details, please contact NFGB Foundation at 4771851 or BBC office at (043) 4063557.
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